
 

This half term we’re learning about… 

English—Pattan’s Pumpkin 

Maths—Number and Place Value 
Science—Habitats 

Geography—Weather 

PE—Orienteering 

PSHE—Being me in my world 

RE—Special times and celebrations  

Computing—Online safety  

 

Important Days of the Week... 

Year 2  P.E is on a Monday afternoon. 

This half-term the children will focus on 

orienteering in PE. Please make sure your 

child comes into school dressed in their PE 

kit and appropriate footwear. 

 

Homework will be given out on a Friday 

and will be due in the following Thursday.  

 

Spellings will be sent out on a Friday with 

homework and children will have a 

spelling test each Thursday.    

After School Enrichment Club 

The After School Enrichment Club  will focus 

on dance. The club will take place each Tuesday 

beginning on Tuesday 20th September.  

 

Please ensure that your child is collected by 

4:10pm at the latest.  

Reminders: 

Children should be reading  daily.  

Reading books will be sent home and 

changed at school weekly.  Please send 

your child with their reading book on their 

allocated day. This will be found on your 

child’s book bag.  

Please ensure that your child’s clothing, 

water bottles and lunchboxes are clearly 

labelled with their full name. 

Please ensure that you have signed up to 

Class Dojo.  

Please feel free to come and see us, or con-

tact us via class dojo. 

Miss Gaddu and Miss Roberts 

The School Day 

The gates are open from 8.30-8.50am.  

Please ensure your child is in school for 8.45am. 

Welcome Back! 

We hope you all had a lovely summer and we are 

excited to welcome your child into Year 2! 
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